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Candidate Sarah Schneider Calls for Transparency as Out-of-State PAC Money Floods
San Clemente’s District 4 Election

San Clemente, CA – Sarah Schneider, candidate for San Clemente City Council, is calling
attention to a troubling influx of out-of-state money influencing the District 4 election. Recent
negative mailers, funded by an out-of-state PAC called Point of Friction, are circulating
misleading information about Schneider’s campaign. This Virginia-based PAC, backed by large
corporate donors, is attempting to influence the outcome of San Clemente’s local election,
raising serious concerns about the motives behind this funding.

“These mailers are full of misinformation, but the more concerning issue is who’s paying for
them,” Schneider stated. “Why is an out-of-state PAC, with no connection to our community, so
invested in shaping San Clemente’s future?”

Schneider’s focus throughout her campaign has been on representing the needs and values of
San Clemente residents. As a mother of five and founder of the Southwest San Clemente
Alliance, Schneider has demonstrated her commitment to her neighbors and to preserving San
Clemente’s unique character. She led her community in fighting back against large for-profit
addiction businesses that purchased three homes in residential neighborhoods, proving her
commitment to protecting San Clemente families and neighborhoods. This is the hands-on
leadership Schneider promises to bring to the City Council.

“Unlike my opponent, who appears to be supported by out-of-state corporate PAC money, my
campaign is backed by the people of San Clemente,” said Schneider. “I’m running to protect our
neighborhoods, keep our beaches healthy, and support our local small business economy. My
commitment is to the people who live here, not to hidden agendas backed by out-of-state
PACs.”

As Election Day nears, Schneider urges voters to consider who is funding these negative
attacks and why. “San Clemente deserves better,” she stated. “Let’s keep our city’s future in the
hands of people who understand and value this community. I am committed to standing up for
our residents and protecting our city’s character.”

About Sarah Schneider: Sarah Schneider is a long-time San Clemente resident, a mother of five,
and founder of the Southwest San Clemente Alliance. Dedicated to representing the values of
her community, Schneider is running a nonpartisan campaign focused on public safety,
neighborhood protection, and sustainable local growth.

For more information about Sarah Schneider's campaign, please visit her website at:
https://www.schneiderforcouncil2024.com/
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